


TO:             Invitees
FROM:       Rob Shannon
DATE:        June 8, 2020
RE:             NBER Summer Institute 2020, Macro Perspectives Workshop

On behalf of Philipp Kircher, Guido Menzio, and Giuseppe Moscarini , I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Summer Institute Macro Perspectives Workshop.  The meeting will be held, virtually, on July 15, 16 and 17.  The preliminary program is here: https://conference.nber.org/sched/SI20EFMPL.

Invited participants may join the meeting via Zoom.  Please do not share this invitation or the Zoom link.

Please accept this invitation by June 26 if you wish to participate in the Zoom meeting.  To reply, please visit the NBER Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  The Zoom link will be sent to you on the day before the meeting.

Further Summer Institute information, including programs (when available) and information for presenters, can be found on the Summer Institute 2020 page found here 
http://conference.nber.org/confer/2020/SI2020/SI2020.html. Please direct questions and requests for additional information to me at rshannon@nber.org.




